SJCPOA

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

October 30, 2008 at 5:30P

 Location: Marie Calendar’s
I. President Paul Brennan called meeting to order at 5:45pm
Members Present:

Paul Brennan
Travis Rowe

Jamie Hood
Terrence Hampton
Eric Rowe

La Tosha Walden
Rebekah Graham
Jaime Grant
II. Approval of Minutes
Motion made by Paul B. to approve the minutes for September 18, 2008 and closed sessions September 26, and October 3, 2008; Pending corrections.  Travis Seconded.  Motion Carried.
III. President’s Report 

No Report
Vice President’s Report
No Report

Treasurer’s Report
Motion made by Jamie Hood to approve the September 2008 financial report, Rebekah seconded.  Motion Carried.
IV
     Old Business:

     Board elections – Paul announced the winners.
    Reviewed Probation Officer of the Year candidates
    Paul discussed AFLAC short term disability.  Motion made by Paul to 
    approve non-financial sponsorship of short term disability insurance to
    our members at a discounted rate through AFLAC/PORAC.  Paul will

    follow up with Nick Amper.  Jaime Grant seconded.  Motion Carried.   

V.
    New Business:

    Rebekah Graham will send out an email to members for the November
         12, 2008 Town Hall meeting at the Fremont Building.
Paul reviewed PORAC Valley Chapter meeting. Steve Walker with San Joaquin County Sheriff’s Department retains his seat as Chapter President.
Terrence and Paul went to SCOPO meeting October 10th, gave an update on several issues that were discussed at the SCOPO meeting.  
The December SCOPO meeting will be held in Bakersfield, CA.

Golden Badge Awards – Travis and Paul attended.
Travis has PORAC Conference confirmations from members Jaime, Eric, Travis, Rebekah, Paul and La Tosha.

     Christmas party will be held at the Waterloo on December 20, 2008.  

              Tasks to be done, print flyers and tickets (2 for $50 or $30.00 for 1 ticket).
Paul asked the group if they would be in favor of designating a secondary LDF provider option.  All in favor.   

     Update on Salary Survey – Preliminary information back from County.

Association is in disagreement, information forwarded to Rains’ office for follow up.
Bylaws 2009 Update – Will address the issue sometime in the first half of 2009.

     Donations – Travis made a motion to donate $250 to the

               Amy Crane Leukemia Fund.  Paul seconded.  Motion Carried.


Travis made a motion to donate $250 dollars for Ripona Elementary’s new computer room. Paul seconded.  Motion Carried.


     Rebekah made a motion to donate $200 dollars to Ray of Hope.

               Terrence seconded.  Motion Carried. 


Next Board meeting will be held November 20, 2008 in Monterey (PORAC Conference).
Motion made by Paul to adjourn at 8:30 pm, seconded by Terrence.
